
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

From East of Parker Avenue to West of Washington Road 
Palm Beach County, FL                                                                                                   

Financial Project ID: 446101‐1‐52‐01 and 446101‐2‐52‐01 

GEORGIA AVENUE AT THE SR 80/SOUTHERN BLVD BRIDGE OVERPASS TO UNDERGO FULL CLOSURE SEPT.  5 – OCT. 6 

Georgia Avenue at the SR 80/Southern Boulevard bridge underpass will undergo a full around-the-clock 

closure, beginning 7 a.m., Tuesday, Sept. 5 through 10 p.m., Friday, Oct. 6. Westbound traffic will be 

detoured via Nottingham Boulevard, Lake Avenue, and Roseland Drive. Eastbound traffic will be detoured 

via Lake Avenue and Nottingham Boulevard.    

Construction Cost: $3.8 million   Construction Start:   April 2023        Anticipated Completion: Fall 2023 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Jon Droge,  FDOT Project Manager  
jon.droge@dot.state.fl.us  or (561) 632-5768 
  
 
Andrea Pacini, I-95 Community Outreach Manager 
apacini@corradino.com or (561) 214-3358 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic           

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

 

SR 80/Southern Blvd Resurfacing and Bridge Rehabilitation Project  consists of  resurfacing the roadway, replacing      

damaged sidewalk, replacing bridge deck joints, repairing the concrete traffic railing, rehabilitating and painting the 

steel beams over Georgia Avenue, upgrading pedestrian signals, lighting and signage, and adding new pavement    

markings. 

Updated: 8/16/2023 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com   

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

mailto:jon.droge@dot.state.fl.us

